
In our diversity we find strength...
No matter where you’ve been, or where you are on
life’s journey, you are welcome and needed here!

Good Sunday Morning!

Today
October 27th, 2024

        9:00 Forum
The Journey of Aging - Please join Karla and Mark for a discussion on

the joys and challenges of aging.

10:30 am Worship
Sermon "On Wolves and Wonder"

11:30 am Congregational Meeting
Stewardship Campaign Kick-Off and Preliminary Budget 2025 approval

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=b550e606-bcc8-42a9-bce0-6270b86f9813






All Saints Day
November 3rd

To remember
those you have
loved and lost,
you are invited
to bring a
memento to
place on the
altar table.

The memento
could be a small
picture, a deck
of cards, piece
of jewelry, or
anything that



makes you
remember that
loved one. Bring
your
memento to the
sanctuary, and
place it by 10
a.m. 

We will also
remember
members of

our congregation who have died this past year, and light a candle in
their memory.









Prayer Concerns

Carolyn Schmalz
Jan Aplin

Lester & Louise Vier
Peter Johnson
Al & Joan Diaz
Joan McKinney

Ken & Sammye Whitney
Larry Johnson



Connie Knight
Nancy Irving

Sherry Carmichael
Charles Bolick

Bob Cope
Liz Brennan

Betsey Parker
Sharon & Dody Shultz-Pratt

Roger Dashner
Amy Dahan

Richard Tyler
Barbara Arder, friend of Barbara Drum

Trey Oliver, lineman in WNC & Florida, friend of Sheila Clendenning
The family of Buck Faniely, brother of Sharon Pearson

Forest, grandson of Janet Slimak
Jeanie Brumley, friend of Trisha LaGrange

Alex Davis, son of Kay Davis
Sherry Sudduth, partner of Larry Johnson

Emily Battle, daughter of Bob Battle
Rev. Dr. Jim & Caroly Duren, friends of Joan Nobling

Chris Scarcella, brother-in-law of Carol Woeppel
Holly Orzech, freind of Pam Grant
Cory Grey, friend of Ann Twiggs
Peg Price, friend of Ann Twiggs

Paul Bondarenko, husband of Diane Rhodes
Rob Kievit, son of Nancy Irving

Patricia Tucker, dear friend of Carol Woeppel
Al Waddell, dear friend of Bill Shaffer & Ann Twiggs

Holly Jahnke, daughter of Susan Jahnke
Brenda Hupp & Pamela Staub, friends of Bruce Mills & Jim

Hollingsworth
Steve Bush, family of Bruce Mills & Jim Hollingsworth

Those impacted by gun violence
Our neighbors who are unsheltered or for whom life is a struggle

The political election process in our country
Victims of Hurricanes Helene and Milton



Happy Birthday    
                           
Ellen Shaw
10/27                  

Susan Flynt
10/28    

    
Nancy Kurtts
10/29                              

Beth Cotter
10/29

Mike Brazauskas
10/31

 
John Sams 
11/01

Max Crum
11/01
           
    
Linda McFadden
11/02            



No internet?

Use ours! The church has Wi-Fi available.

Jo is here Monday - Friday, 8 am - 1 pm

For usage outside those hours, please
contact Mark or Karla.
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